
Photos from the Pine Valley Water 
Canyon Trail - Tuesday, September 17 

 
A group of New Promise Hikers just completed a hike of 
Water Canyon in the Pine Valley area last Tuesday, 
September 17.  It was a moderate five miles round trip.  We 
had a very pleasant lunch/snack at the Grass Valley 
Overlook.  Great views of Grass Valley and Pine Valley; it was 
sunny, there was water in the creek and everything was 
quite green.  Just a wonderful hike and a very welcome 
respite from St. George's “much warmer” temperatures! 
Click on the following links for photos:  
 

Pine Valley - Water Canyon Photos 9-17-24 

 
Group Photo 9-17-24 

https://drive.google.com/file/d/19JIW9WZG7bqcAljYxvpZkDGpGpqRxr2Q/view?usp=drive_link
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1yMd-9JfXU45RvPLVu5LColSeVbyyG4oW/view?usp=drive_link

